
 

 

 

Christmas  2022   

Céad Míle Fáilte Naíonáin 2022! 

Dunmanway Fire Service visited our school and brought 
a surprise guest! 

More photos of this visit on our website. 



 

 

Halloween at Tirelton NS! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

Christmas Shows 
It was lovely to perform our Christmas Plays for parents and families on 15th 
December.  For many of the children, it was their first time performing in 
front of a live audience.  The children were excellent in all four shows and 
certainly enjoyed ‘treading the boards’ 

Junior and Senior Infants performed ‘The Christmas Alphabet’  

‘The Christmas Ginger Bread Man’ from First and Second.  

Third and 
Fourth 
performed 
‘The Elves 
Strike 
Back’ 
 

‘The Battle of Deshure’ from Fifth and Sixth 



 

 

Check www.tireltonns.ie for more photos 
We want to wish you all a very Happy Christmas and a great New Year. 

School re-opening on Thursday 5th January, 2023. 

Great fun was had with Frank Sheern in Zumba classes in October.  

Our Annual Christmas Charity Collection took place on the week of 

the Christmas Holidays.  Children wore their Christmas outfits for 

the week and generously donated to the collection.  Great fun and 

colour was evident throughout the school while also donating to a 

needy cause.  

October saw a return to regular Sciath na Scol activities.  Both 3rd 
and 4th classes took part in a giant football blitz in Macroom.  It 
was lovely to get back to playing matches against other schools. 
Every child took part and got 3 games each.  


